
STAFF REPORT 

 

SUBJECT: ITB 3335 – Two Parks Vehicles 

DEPARTMENT: Finance 

STAFF CONTACT: Rebecca Crosson 

 RECOMMENDATION: 

The Purchasing Department and the Director of Parks and Recreation recommend the bid be awarded to Bruner 
Motors for the 2025 vehicles totaling $79,083.70. This will be for 2 Chevrolet Silverado 1500 trucks at $39,541.85 
each. 

 BACKGROUND: 

Bids were solicited and opened November 14, 2024, for 2 parks trucks. We received responses from 2 vendors.  

The vendors responded as follows and amounts listed are for each truck and total for 2 trucks: 

Vendor: Item: Individual Cost: Total Cost: 

Triple Crown 2025 F-150 Crew Cab $48,641.71 $97,283.42 

Bruner Motors 2025 Chevy Silverado 
1500 

$39,541.85 $79,083.70 

 

 

 FISCAL IMPACT SUMMARY: 

These 2 trucks were approved in the 2024-2025 budget for $70,000. This purchase will exceed the budget by 
$9,083.70.  

 


